FILED 8/27/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 08434-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 8:47 AM

To: Bart Fletcher

Cc: Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Amber Norris; Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: New Docket 20190166-WS; DN 08420-2019 - HC Waterworks, Inc

Thank you for the confirmation. Per this e-mail, we have changed the progmod from Ala to A1f.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Bart Fletcher

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 8:43 AM

To: Brian Schultz

Cc: Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Amber Norris; Adam Teitzman; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: New Docket 20190166-WS; DN 08420-2019 - HC Waterworks, Inc

Good morning Brian,

I was out of the office yesterday. Pursuant to HC Waterworks, Inc.’s test year request
letter, please change the progmod to ALf for this docket.

Thanks, Bart.

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 3:39 PM

To: Bart Fletcher

Cc: Hong Wang; Adam Teitzman

Subject: New Docket 20190166-WS; DN 08420-2019 - HC Waterworks, Inc

Good afternoon Bart,
Docket No. 20190166-WS has been established to address a test year notification form HC Waterworks, Inc. We have

given it the progmod Ala. Please let us know if this docket will be following a PAA track. If so, we will change the
progmod to Alf. Thank you for your help.



Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





